
0ur next spirit day 

is on Friday, April 

1st. It’s MIX AND 

MATCH Day. We 

encourage everyone 

to wear clothes that 

“don’t go together”! 

Don’t forget to 

come to the office 

window to pick up 

your Covid Rapid 

Test Kits. Mon-Fri 

 9–11:30 am  

or 1–4 pm 

The last day of 

school before 

Spring Break is 

Friday, April 1st. 

Classes resume on 

Monday, May 2nd. 

 

 

 

 

 

March 25, 2022 
 
WE’D LIKE TO HEAR FROM MORE TALENTED PARENTS! 

Thank you to those parents who responded to our request to come in 
after school to teach a group of students a talent that you can share with 
them.  Don’t be afraid to volunteer! The commitment does not have to 
be for a long time and can be with the grade level of your choosing.  We 
can plan together to make sure you have everything you need for it to be 
a success!  There may be a small cost to participants associated with 
these sessions to cover the cost of materials. 

 
AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAMS 
In addition to our talented parents, we are looking to offer paid programs 
from outside sources.  You received an email this week about Brazilian 
Soccer, which will begin after the break for grades 2-5.  There was a lot of 
interest and spaces filled quickly! If you registered, the school will be in touch 
for more information. 
For future opportunities, we are looking for programs for different grade 
levels.  If you know of a program with a good reputation, please let us know. 
 
LOST AND FOUND 

We have quite the selection of lost and found items.  We have asked the 
children to have a look at the tables during school time.  After school today, 
Monday, and Tuesday we will have tables outside the front doors of the 
school for you to come and collect items that your children have lost.  
 

FROM THE LIBRARY 
All Library books are due back to the school on Monday, March 28th to help us 
prepare for our spring break. We hope you will continue to read over the break by 
accessing our digital reading resources through destiny.sd38.bc.ca (Username: 
38spulu Password: Oval) or visit your public library over the break. We look forward 
to having everyone back in the library in May! Username and Password are for 
student use only, please do not post or share with others. Thank you        Ms. Chura & Ms. 
Nishi  
 
PAC HOT LUNCH 

After Spring Break, we expect that PAC Hot Lunch will return on a weekly basis. 
Parents can order through Munch-a-Lunch (link also on school website).  Please note 
that if you wish to order for the month of July, your order must be submitted by 
Wed., June 15th.  No orders can be added, modified, or cancelled after June 15th. 
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